
 

 

 
 
24th  September 2021  

 
 
Dear Families, 
 
We are currently in the process of writing your child’s Personal Learning Plan (PLP).  In order to ensure we 
are taking into account all of your hopes and wishes, we would like to ask you to complete the section 
attached and send it back to school next week, on Monday, 27th September. 
 
Your class teacher will then use the information gained from this and from conversations they may have 
had with you previously to help write your child’s personalised curriculum.  We have included your child’s 
key support TAs in the process and also consulted with therapists and other professionals that are 
supporting your child this year in order to write their first PLP of the academic year.  It is important that 
together we identify the most important outcomes and ensure that what we are teaching every day will 
work towards achieving them. 
 
We want these PLPs to make a real difference to the life of your child and your family. They are 
aspirational and go towards supporting the personalised and holistic curriculum which we deliver at 
Riverside School. 
 
The Educational Health Care Plans involve creating outcomes for your child’s future.  Our PLPs will 
continue to support this process and ensure there are no missed opportunities to enable your child to 
reach their full potential and Be All That They Can Be. 
 
Your child will receive two PLPs each academic year.  The first will be completed and sent home in October  
which will be reviewed and celebrated with you in the form of their Unique Profile (UP) in February, and 
the second will be completed in March which will be reviewed and celebrated with you in July.  
 
As always, please feel free to contact your child’s class teacher if you would like to discuss these outcomes 
or anything else concerning your child’s education. 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
Charlotte Downs 
Assistant Headteacher 
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Name of pupil:  ………………………………………….. 
 
Class:  ……………………………………………………….. 
 
PLP contribution ideas (please use this space to include anything that you would like the class 
team to focus on in terms of supporting your son/daughter this year) 
 

 


